
New yard waste cart rentals available 
Posted: March 18, 2022 
 
Homewood Disposal Service is offering new 95-gallon, wheeled yard waste 
cart rentals for $3 per month for residents who want to replace their old 
carts, many of which are nearly 30 years old. 
 
Yard waste carts provide an easy way to get heavy yard waste to the curb 
and eliminate the need to fill cumbersome kraft paper bags. These new 
rental carts come with a free warranty which allows for free repair (like 
broken wheels and lids) or a full cart replacement if necessary. Yard waste 
carts can also be used as a secondary household garbage container from 
December to March. 
 
For more information or to order a cart, call (708) 798-1004 or visit 
www.MyDisposal.com/TinleyCart. 
 

http://www.mydisposal.com/TinleyCart

